Connecting with Mayor and Council

Barrett Park Restroom Access

The first of four SMART SAFE restrooms opened at Barrett Park on May 24th, 2024, just in
time for Memorial Day weekend! We celebrated with a ribbon-cutting ceremony hosted by
Ward 1 Councilwoman Jamelle McKenzie and experienced this cutting-edge technology.
These restrooms provide safe access to all, ensuring our parks are secure and enjoyable for

everyone.

To receive a pin and more information please go to the Information Technology &ssion of our

website.
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https://www.collegeparkga.com/departments/information_technology___telecommunications/s__a__f__e_form

